
NEOkla Club Meeting  January 10, 2017

Board members present were Jason Baney – Asst. RE, Kathryn Roehmer - 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike 
Tritt, and George Walker.  The treasurer’s report and the minutes of the 
December meeting were approved as presented.

Solo Report – Jason Baney: 9 dates have been requested for the fairgrounds; 
Dates at Stroud and Davis Field are also being considered.  The money from the 
sale of the old timing equipment has been used to order new equipment for the 
timing system.

Club Racing Report – Neil Cox: AVRG has a Hoosier Super Tour race 
scheduled at Hallett for April 8-9.  This is one of the 12 Super Tours in the 
country.

Betty Martin moved to allot an additional $500.00 for the banquet budget.  Neil 
Cox seconded.  Motion carried.

New Business:
Neil Cox moved to approve $200.00 for year end awards.  Betty Martin 
seconded.  Motion carried.

Betty Martin moved to cancel the February meeting since it would be right after 
the awards party.  George Walker seconded.  Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin


